AUGUST 2, 2024

This is a report of a special meeting of the Rossville Town Council on Friday, August 2, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. at the Rossville Town Hall.

On call of the roll: Stan Cox, Sally McGill, and Ben Kellogg.

Also present were Brooke Meeks, Mike Doll, Ed Underwood, and Chad Colby Stan Cox called the meeting to order.

Mike Doll discussed budget expectations and gave his experiences with budget training to the Council.

Council members asked for advice on different budget issues and deadlines. No action was taken at this meeting.

Attest:

Brooke Meeks Clerk Treasurer

Rossville, IN 46065

Stan Cox, President of the Council